Draft

Connecticut Swimming

Senior Committee

Minutes

April 09, 2012
Via Teleconference

Senior Committee Chair Bill Ball called the meeting to order at 7:38pm

Present: Bill Ball, Tim Wise, Bob Shearer, Matt Hurst

Not Present: Randy Erlenbach, Ellen Johnston, Rob Riccobon, Jason Paige, Sean
Farrell

Additions to Agenda: Start time for Finals at Senior Championship

Approval of the Agenda: The Agenda was unanimously approved with one Addition

Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the January 23, 2012 meeting were unanimously
approved

New Business

Start Time for CT Long Course Senior Championship

Motion was made to push the start time back one half hour on Friday, Saturday and Sunday to
provide a little more time between sessions. Motion was seconded. Discussion followed.
Motion was voted on and passed unanimously

Finals Start time will now be 5:30pm on Friday, Saturday and Sunday
Review of Long Course Senior Championship Meet announcement

Corrections were made, 400IM and 400 Free will be swum fastest to slowest alternating
Women and Men. Incorrectly listed on 2011 meet announcement as Men and Women.

Motion was made and seconded to run the 400IM and 400 Free as follows:



Fastest to slowest first 4 heats of Women followed by the first 4 heats of Men, then alternating
women the men for all remaining heats.

Motion was voted on and passed unanimously
Short Course CT Senior Championship Time Standards

Lengthy discussion of adopting time standards for both the Short Course and Long Course
Senior Championships that are the same (following the same premise as age group committee
adopted). Time standards were tabled until our next meeting to give the committee time to
review present standards for both meets and develop times that are reasonable for both
meets.

Discussion:

The committee had a lengthy discussion about the order of championship meets. Discussion
about a natural progression developed with the feeling that it may be time for CT Swimming to
look at running the CT Senior Meet last in the order, even if that means having the meet the
same weekend as sectionals, as is being done in New England Swimming. Some feeling was that
if the sectional meet is going to be continually held in Buffalo that CT Swimming could host as
good or better Championship meet here is CT.

Further discussion to follow at the June committee meeting.

Next Meeting

Next Senior Meeting will be via conference call at 7:30pm on Monday June 4, 2012
The meeting was adjourned at 8:19pm

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Ball



